
Chapel Hill High School Student
Services Department is excited to
announce our Quarterly Newsletter!
Our quarterly newsletter will give
families updates about important
information regarding  happenings
within the realm of Student Services.

WELCOME!

WHAT'S IN THIS
QUARTER’S ISSUE:

SECU Scholarship
Registration News

Student
Services 

CHHS STUDENT SERVICES
NEWSLETTERQuarter 3 Vol 1 Issue 1

The SECU Foundation's People Helping People
Scholarship is now available to students! To be
eligible to receive this scholarship, a student
must be a member of SECU or be eligible for
membership through a parent or guardian at
the time of applying. Please reach out to Ms.
Hirsch to start your application. Applications
are due by February 23rd at 5pm and
interviews for select candidates will take place
during the first week of March. 

IMPORTANT DATES:
1/27 FAFSA DAY @ Local
Universities
2/27 11th graders take ACT
3/16 The Black and Latinx
College and Career
Experience 9a @ McDougle
Middle 
3/23 CHCCS Career Fair 9a
@ CHHS
3/28 End of Quarter 



Student Services will be presenting
our annual Registration presentation
to all students starting the 8th of
February during TIGER FLEX.

2/8 11th grade
2/15 9th grade
2/22 10th grade

Registration Night for families will be
held February 22nd at 6:30p in
auditorium.

Counselors will meet with each
student on their caseload during the
month of March. Students do not
need to request a meeting.

Midyear transcripts must be requested
through Naviance. Midyear transcript
requests are $5 each and should be
paid through the K12 Payment Center.
If students plan to self report their
grades, they can email their counselor
to request an unofficial midyear
transcript to upload to their
application. Midyear transcript
requests will be processed a couple of
weeks after first semester grades are
finalized.

REGISTRATION

MID YEAR
TRANSCRIPTS

Upcoming Events


